
   

 

 

 

     Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you may know, your child has been selected to be part of the Eco 

Committee. This term we have been working hard to come up with ideas 

and actions for what the children want to see around the school. It is a 

good opportunity for them to voice their thoughts and opinions.  

 

Below is a calendar of proposed dates for Spring 2022: 

10th January, 31st January, 14th February, 14th March, 4th April  

 Remaining dates to be confirmed later in the year.  

(Please be aware that these dates could change. If so, an email will be 

sent out to confirm the changed date). 

 

Meetings will continue to take place in Miss de la Perrelle’s classroom 

(4HP) from 3:15pm-4:00pm. 

 

Have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Miss H de la Perrelle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


